
In CASE You Were Wondering – Project Update 
Newsletter #8 – November 18, 2016  
CP007596 - EPRK - EUCLID AVENUE AUTOPARK ADDITION (290) 
 
As anyone walking by can see, this building is on its way up!    
As always, feel free to contact Stephen Graziano with any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Webpage & Webcam 
A webpage with a webcam has been set up for the project.   
Here is the link:  http://www.colorado.edu/fm/case 

 
Steel Work & Concrete Pours – Thru January 2017 
The delivery of structural steel and steel erection is 
well underway.  Construction trucks travel north on 
18th Street, stopping along the east side of the site, 
then continue north to exit on Colorado Blvd.  The first 
deck pour will take place on Monday which will bring 
some additional activity to the site. 
 
Outages 
Euclid Ave. will be reduced to one lane for one day 
next week for some necessary utility work in the 
street.  There will be flaggers. 
 
 

Intersection of Euclid Ave. & 18th Street 
Although there is still work to be done, for the time being this 
intersection has been reopened.  An ADA curb ramp will be added 
on the east side of 18th to reduce the length of the current 
accessible route.  Please note that 18th Street is still a restricted 
pedestrian and transit zone only, and all thru traffic should use 
alternate routes to avoid extra congestion and delays.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Garage closed until 2017  
The garage is closed and lot 204 has been opened 
for public parking.   

 
Please continue to help us encourage 

pedestrians, bikers, and commuters to find 
alternate routes around the site to minimize 
congestion and maintain the safest environment 
possible throughout the project. 

Contact Info 
Project Manager 
Stephen Graziano 
stephen.graziano@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-492-1102 
Cell – 303-507-8383 
 
Project Coordinator 
Dena Heisner 
dena.heisner@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-735-0282 
Cell – 847-687-4029 
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